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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

As you know, Mrs Ellis will be leaving her role as the Headteacher at Bingham Primary 

School at the end of this school year.  Mrs Ellis has done an incredible job.  She ensured 

that the school was ready to open and has guided the staff and pupils through an 

amazing first year.  Her dedication, professionalism, enthusiasm and desire to ensure that 

the children have the best possible education has allowed the school to blossom. She will 

be greatly missed by the entire school community.  On behalf the Community Inclusive 

Trust I would like to express our thanks for all that she has done.  

 

As a Trust we are continually trying to ensure that we have staff who are able to take up 

new roles should one become available.  I am delighted to let you know that we have 

appointed Mrs Sara Pask to the role of Headteacher at Bingham Primary School.  Sara 

already works within the Community Inclusive Trust as a Deputy Headteacher and so will 

be able to visit the school regularly prior to beginning in September.  This will allow for a 

smooth transition.  We are extremely excited about the appointment and are sure that 

Sara will continue the amazing work already happening at the school.  

 

  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

  

 

Paul Hill  

 

Director of Education 

 

 

 

 


